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Newsletter 

DATES TO 

REMEMBER: 

RETURN TUESDAY 

7TH NOVEMBER 

8TH NOV—

THEATRE 

COMPANY IN 

SCHOOL 

9TH NOV—OWN 

CLOTHES DAY 

10TH NOV—

DIWALI DANCE 

WORKSHOPS 

13TH NOV—

SIGNING CHOIR 

PERFORM AT 

CATHEDRAL 

13TH NOV—ODD 

SOCKS DAY & 

WORLD KINDNESS 

DAY15TH 

NOVEMBER—EYFS 

STORY & RHYMES 

STAY AND PLAY 

15TH NOV—

WILLIAMSON 

TUNNEL 

16 NOV—FUN 

FOOD CHEF—

DIWALI 

17TH NOV ASD 

COFFEE 

MORNING 

20TH NOV—

RECEPTION 

OPEN EVENING 

 
Head Teacher - Mrs J. McCallum 

admin@sacredheart.liverpool.sch.uk 

www.sacredheartliverpool.school 

To all our Sacred Heart families - thank you for being wonderfully supportive and 

for all your kind and positive comments on the feedback forms at parents 

evening. We have had a great first half term with so many enhanced learning 

opportunities already. 

We started our first day back live on BBC Radio Merseyside interviewing our 

pupils, staff and parents. Thank you to everyone who attended our “Meet the 

teacher meeting and our parents evenings". If anyone missed the meetings 

please do not hesitate to arrange to meet our teachers by making an 

appointment at the office.  

We were  lucky enough to organise for every year group to have workshops at 

school with Chester Zoo to learn about conservation and protecting our 

endangered species and then KS1 and KS2 visiting Chester Zoo. EYFS will have 

their date rearranged.  

We have had the Fun Food Chef in this month teaching the children how to 

prepare African and Caribbean menus. Year 6 have visited the WW2 Museum 

and Year 1 have been on a Geography Fieldwork trip to their local park. 

 

Please visit our X (Twitter) 

page for daily updates 

and class pictures. 



 

 

Whole School Attendance (97% is the expected 

standard) 

    Sept—27.10.2023.2023= 94%  

Fantastic attendance of Year 1 at 97.1% 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Year 1—90.71% 

Year 6 95.7% 

Nurs –95.8% 

Year 2—95.8% 

 Rec 96.9%

Year 4—96.9% 

Year 1– 97.1% Please note 

that if your 

child is at 90% 

attendance 

they have 

missed 37 

sessions that 

is : 

111 lessons  

Or 5 weeks 

of missed 

learning and 

socialising 
Year 3-95.7% 

Year 2-95.8%

 

Please note that the start of the school day is 08.45am. If you need any 

support to ensure your child attendance is at least the National expec-

tation of 97%, please do not hesitate to contact myself or our attend-

ance Lead Miss Jordan. 



 

  3 

UN Rights of the 

Child 

 Article 31 of the United Nations 

Convention on the Rights of the 

Child (UNCRC) creates a specific 

right for all children to have rest 

and leisure, to engage in play and 

recreational activities appropriate to 

their age and to participate freely in 

cultural life and the arts.  

Article 31 
 





Our children gave some fabulous responses to being kind and what  

advice to give adults and what they wanted as their future! 



We know how challenging it can be to stay safe on line. NSPCC are run-

ning a free workshop with one of our DGT schools at Holy Family Catholic 

Primary—L8 6QB that you are welcome to attend for free advice and  

support. 





 
 

 
 
 
 
 

BE BRIGHT BE SEEN 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 
British Summertime ends this weekend – the clocks go back by an hour with most of us travelling in the dark. As a 
road user there are things you can do to help yourself and your children, making sure that other road users can 
see you. 
 
Pedestrians 
Wear something brightly coloured in the day & reflective at night. 
Such as fluorescent & reflective arm bands or bag or rucksack with high vis strips etc. 
 
Keep to the footpath and well-lit areas, if possible, be aware of your surroundings, take out earphones and put 
phones in your pockets so you are not distracted and be aware of other road users who may not be as visible es-
pecially when crossing the roads. 
 
Cyclists 

 At night your bike must have white front and red rear light lit & fitted with a red rear reflector, 

 Front and spoke reflectors are useful to help other road users see you. 
Wear bright and if possible reflective clothing to be more visible to other road users and have no distractions. 
 
Car Drivers 

 Regularly check that all your lights are in working order. 

 Try to keep the car clean so that it reflects light and makes it easier to see, paying particular attention to lights, 
windows, and mirrors. 

 Carry a high visibility vest or jacket or torch if you need to get out in the dark due to a breakdown so you are 
visible to other drivers. 

 Remember to be aware of the more vulnerable road user who may be hard to see and drive at the appropriate 
speed for the environment 
No distractions whilst driving. 
 
Have an enjoyable half term break but please remind your children when they are out and about to have no dis-
tractions near the roadside, remembering not to take risks but stopping, looking, listening & thinking is it safe to 
cross. 
 
 

Liverpool City Council Road Safety Education Team 







Please don’t forget to contact 

or call in to the wonderful   

Kensington Fields Community 

Centre if you need any      

support.  


